PUBLIC HEARING
WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY

TOWN OF OXFORD

Pursuant to Section 7-255 of the Connecticut General Statutes, the Water Pollution Control
Authority will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, April 27 at 7 P.M. at the Oxford Town Hall,
Oxford, CT to consider increasing the sewer user fee to sewer user fee to .0058. per gallon.

At the meeting interest persons may appear and be heard and written correspondence will be
reviewed. A copy of this Legal Notice is one file in the Town Clerk’s Office, Oxford, CT dated
April 12, 2016.

Oxford WPCA

Hreer D W&/{%
Fred D’Amico
Chairman

0%:€ Hd 21 ud¥ Sl




